
Join us for the next Riverside  

Connect event at: 

 

Riverside St Paul’s Cray 

 

Wednesday 

19th, October 2016 

10:00-11:30am 

 

Sensory Needs: 

How to provide a sensory diet 



Lisa Mason 

 

Amy Skelton 
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! Sensory Diets: 

Many of our pupils at Riverside 
have a variety  of sensory needs. 
Come along to our workshop and 
hear all about how different  
resources, activities and exercises 
can provide children with the 
sensory input they need. 

 

Charlotte Williams, Assistant Headteacher,  

will be talking about Sensory Diets 
and how we provide these for our 
children.                       

 

Maria Chukwu-Nsofor (Bambo’s 
mum) will also be sharing her 
experiences as a parent and also 
sharing an exciting new website 
designed to help families access 
support for children with Special 
Educational Needs.  

 

We are really looking forward to    
seeing you all there! 

 


